
King & Queen County  

Electoral Board Provisional and Canvass Meeting 

For the November 7, 2017 Election  

 

Chairman, Armistead Ransone, called the Provisional Ballot meeting to order at 10:00 am on November 

8, 2017.  Chairman Ransone, made a motion to go into closed session for the purpose of reviewing 

qualifications of provisional ballots cast at the November 7, 2017 election.  The motion was seconded by 

by David Broaddus.  After review of qualifications presented by the General Registrar, Chairman 

Ransone reconvened the meeting into an open session.  Certification was made that only matters 

regarding provisional ballot qualifications was discussed during the closed session.  Electoral Board cast 

vote in open session to qualify or disqualify provisional ballots based on information presented in the 

closed session.  The Provisional Ballot meeting was concluded at 10:30 am. 

 

Electoral Board Chairman, called the Canvass of the November 7, 2017 to order at 10:30 am.  The 

electoral board proceeded to canvass the election results from all precincts including the Central 

Absentee Precinct.  There were no discrepancies found in the results that were reported election night. 

The canvass concluded at 11:30 am.   

 

Armistead Ransone, Chairman 

David Broaddus, Vice Chairman 

Mary Ann Levere, Secretary 

Diane Klausen, General Registrar  

 

 

 

 


